

Synopsis for Board Meeting

Alison Smith <hoa.arcagentgv@gmail.com>
To: ARC The Springs HOA <arc.thespringshoa@gmail.com>

Sun, Oct 6 at 9:12 AM

Hi Rick -

Here's Readers Digest version of report for September. Full report to follow.

- 1. House maintenance: All but 2 of the outstanding house maintenance notices that were due in September were completed as of the Fall inspection. (pretty good). Of the 2 late ones, one had been partially addressed.
- 2. 69 New notices were mailed out including the 2 late ones.
- 4. We received 2 architectural requests in September, both from Valley Assistance Services.

That's all for this past September.

Best Regards

Alison J Smith, Compliance Agent The Springs at Santa Rita HOA 951 W Via Rio Fuerte, Green Valley AZ 85614 520-648-1699, hoa.arcagentgv@gmail.com